
Cheena Bhavana 
Visva-Bharati 

 
 

Cheena Bhavana is going to organize the closing ceremony 
of the Chinese Film Week on 21st December, 2014 (Sunday) in 
association with School of Chinese Language Kolkata, and 

Consulate of People’s Republic of China in Kolkata.  

On this occasion a Chinese film “American Dreams in China” will 
be screened at Cheena Bhavana. 

All are cordially invited to the Closing Ceremony of the Chinese 
Film Week on 21st Dec, 2014 at 10.30 am at Cheena Bhavana 
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